

PERTH AND KINROSS OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

Council Building
Pullar House
35 Kinnoull
Street Perth
PH15GD

19/02/19

You are invited to a meeting of the **Perth and Kinross Outdoor Access Forum** to be held in **the Council Chambers, 2 High Street, Perth. PH1 5GD** on **Thursday 21st February 2019 at 6.00pm.**

Refreshments will be served at the meeting.

If you have any queries please contact Dave Stubbs by phone or email.

Members:

Nick Cole
Hugh Anderson
John Andrews
Councillor Michael Barnacle
Bob Bennett
Mary Conacher
Jennifer Herd
Sue James
Karen Mitchell
Peter Pearson
Sandy Simpson
Mike Strachan
Karen Inkster
Annie Benson

PERTH AND KINROSS OUTDOOR ACCESS FORUM

21st February 2019

71st MEETING

AGENDA

1. Apologies
2. Declarations of Interest
3. Membership Issues & Co-option of Andrew Thompson
4. Minute of meeting 15/11/18 (to follow)
5. Matters Arising
6. Exemptions and Obstructions Report (report to follow)
 - i. Application for s.11 Exemption Order in respect of Solheim Cup, Gleneagles 26/08 - 16/09/19. (See attached. It would be useful to remit this to the sub-group and any other interested members, so that the Forum's views can be incorporated into the Committee Report in March)
 - ii. Access issues at Meikleour
 - iii. Balnakeilly House, Moulin.
 - iii. Issues to be closed on recommendation of Sub Group
7. Implementing Local Development Plan policy relating to access matters
8. Effects on access of forestry operations
9. Information about access closures on PKC website
10. Panholes Level Crossing. Right of Way and Core Path Diversion Order (brief progress report attached)

11. National Access Forum

12. Water Issues Report (verbal update MC)

13. Correspondence

14. Any Other Competent Business

15. 2019 Dates and arrangements for AGM on 15th May